
 

 

 
Kookies and Karaoke! 
Join the Utah Association of Blind Students (UTABS) as we ring 
in the new year of 2024 and have some fun with refreshments! 

To make sure we are having enough for all who come, please let 
us know if you are coming with by using the link below or the QR 
code to the right. 

 

RSVP Here:  
https://forms.gle/vZNzokPUh19bkRyv7  

 

Who: Members of the National Federation of 
the Blind of Utah, you’re welcome to bring a couple of 
guests. 

When: Saturday January 6th, 2024, from 12-2 PM Mountain! 

Where: Division Services for the Blind and Visually Impaired 
at 250 N 1950 W, Salt Lake City, UT 84116 

 


